
 

                                                           
 

CD RES. 05 (97-R23) 

 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE DIRECTING COUNCIL OF 

THE INTER-AMERICAN CHILDREN’S INSTITUTE  

 

(Approved in the Fourth Plenary Session, held on October 26, 2023) 

 

THE DIRECTING COUNCIL, 

 

CONSIDERING: 

The work and commitment shown by Mr. Pablo Abdala Schwarz, Principal as Representative of 

Uruguay to the Directing Council of the Inter-American Children´s Institute, during his term of 

office as Vice president (2022-2023) and subsequently as President (2023) of the Directing 

Council;  

 

RESOLVES: 

1. Thank  Mr. Pablo Abdala Schwarz for his performance and to congratulate him on 

the achievements during his term of office as President and Vice president of the 

Directing Council of the Inter-American Children's Institute, during the above-

mentioned period. 

 


